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Dear Parents/Carers,         Date: 22.04.2025 

 

RE: Bolsover Castle Visit 

 

Our history focus this half term is ‘Castles’. To further support the children’s understanding of 

this topic, we would like to take the Y4 children to Bolsover Castle on Tuesday 29th April 2025. 

 

The trip will take place during normal school hours; we will be leaving at 9am and returning 

for 3.15pm. 

 

To minimise the cost of the trip, we are hoping to use staff and parent cars to drive the 

children to and from Bolsover Castle. If you are able to offer spaces in your car, please send 

reply to the message sent on the Y4 class dojo class chat.  
 

Your child will need a packed lunch for the trip. This can be ordered through school or you 

can send one from home.  

If your child receives free school meals and would like a free packed lunch from school, 

please ensure you make us aware through Parent Pay.  

 

Please ensure that your child attends with/wearing the following:  

• The normal Duckmanton uniform 

• a water bottle 

• a packed lunch (or order one through Parent Pay) 

• Suncream should be applied at home if needed 

• Weather Dependent - warm or waterproof coat 

• Backpack for belongings 

 

The total cost of the trip is £5. 

 

In order for the trip to take place, voluntary parental contributions are required.  
If the total of the contributions results in the trip being too costly to the school, the school 

reserves the right to cancel the visit. 

 

Consent for your child to attend the trip and payment must be made through ParentPay by 

Friday 25th April.  Without this we will not have consent for your child to attend.  

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Draper and Mrs Wright       

Y4 Teachers 

 


